From: tracey hilton

To: medboardconsultation
Subject: Code of conduct
Date: Thursday, 2 August 2018 3:38:08 PM

Good afternoon,
I would like to express my outrage and disbelif at AHPRA's treatment of

Dr David Van Gend.
He is facing discipline from your medical board for a couple of online

tweets he supported and sent.
It is of no concern to AHPRA this doctors views expressed, as he is
allowed to share his own personal beliefs on his own personal online

account.
I suggest you withdraw the attacks on the good Doctor Van Gend.

Thank you.
Mrs Tracey Hilton

Psalm 112:7 NLT " They do not fear bad news; they confidently trust the
LORD to care for them."






